
 

 

 

In accordance with the European Union Pay Equity and Transparency Directive, effective 

from 2026, entities employing over 100 individuals are mandated to disclose the Gender 

Pay Gap (GPG) across various compensation elements. The directive outlines eight critical 

points, detailed within this document, that organizations are required to report annually, 

although reporting frequencies may vary based on the size of the workforce. 


